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27 July 2022 

In This Issue 
 
School News         1  
  
Upcoming Events  1 
 
  
                      
  
  

 

Christmas in July. On Monday, we celebrated Christmas in July. Jan and Sarah 

did a wonderful job of making the foyer look ‘Christmassy’. The students all have a 
Christmas bauble with their name on it. We will keep this until the end of the year 
and then give it to the students to bring home and keep (with a little gift inside it). 
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Upcoming Events. 

1. Tuesday 26 July – Primary Swimming Classes commence 

2. Friday 29 July – Pupil Free Day – Federation of Govt Schools 

Conference. 
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Wodonga Federation of Government Schools Professional Learning Day Friday July 29th 

 
Friday July 29 will be a student free day for our students. All staff in the Wodonga Federation of Government 
Schools are joining together to be involved in the annual conference.  
 
The Federation wants every student to: 
• Be genuinely known and understood as they progress from early years to a career 
• Learn in a highly innovative environment through excellence in teaching 
• Be self-directed and have a meaningful pathway 
• Have their needs supported 
 

 
Mobile phones 
A reminder to parents to contact their children via the office – 02 6057 9180 or email 
admin@fruitflyschool.vic.edu.au.  
The Education Department has mandated that student phones must be in their locker all day.  
 

 
Year 9 Graduation 
Save the date:  

Friday 18th November, at 6pm.  
Year 9 Graduation Dinner at the Wodonga Golf Club.  

Cost estimated to be $60 per head. 
 
 

 
 

 
Melanie McClure | School Co-ordinator 
Flying Fruit Fly Circus School 
mmcclure@wmyc.vic.edu.au 
Ph: 02 6057 9180 

Mob: 0407 277 768 

Hedgerow Court, Wodonga, Vic, 3690 
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Awards assembly 

On Tuesday morning we held an awards assembly to recognise the student’s academic excellence and 
diligence. A big thank you to Richard who came over to present the awards. The students loved having him 
visit us.  

 

             
 

               
 

             
 

             
 

     
 
Absent:  Spencer Haberecht Academic Excellence and Chloe Pirie Academic Diligence. 
Congratulations to our award recipients and to all our students who always try their best. 



FROM THE CIRCUS – WEEK 3: 25 – 29 July 2022: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME BABY FROU! 
 

We are excited to welcome a new arrival to our Fruities family. Freddie 

Wilson Froudist joined the circus and the world on Saturday morning. 

The Froudist Wilson clan are all doing well and enjoying Baby Frou 

number 2. 
 
 

 

 
TRAINING UPDATE 
 

There will be no in-school training on Friday 29 July as it is a pupil free day for WSSC and 
FFFCS students.  
After-school training will still be running for those Foundation and Development students who 
normally train on this day.  
 
Buses will not be running so families will need to make their own arrangements for students 
travel.at 7p 

 
 

 

 
BIG SKY 
 
We are so excited for our first ever Big Sky Creative development. Big Sky will be the next major 

Fruit Fly work and will be directed by our very own Anni Davey. In addition, we will be welcoming 

Emma Valente as Guest Artist for the creative process! Emma is one half of a theatre collective 

called The Rabble who are based in Melbourne. Emma will be working with Anni, and the creative 

cast all week, we forward to making her feel welcome. 
 

 

 
ALEX MIZZEN  
 
Alex Mizzen has joined our students on the floor this week after being with 

us for the past 4 weeks on NTP and collaborating with Collective Circus on 

their residency. For the past two years, Alex has been show director with 

CIRCA’s Youth Ensemble. Our students are sure to be treated to some 

exciting creative circus classes throughout their training this week. 

 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

1 – 5 Aug: Big Sky Development 

15 Aug – 9 Sep: GWA Rehearsals 
 

 
 

 


